
 
 
8th January 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Addition of Live Lessons 
 
Today the Welsh Government have made the decision to move to online learning until the start of February with the 
likelihood that pupils will not return to the classroom before half term.  
 
We have been delighted with the engagement from pupils with our online offer. Despite this, we understand that 
pupils will need an enhanced provision for such a long period of home learning. With that in mind we have developed 
a model which ensures pupils have live lessons as part of their school day. Below is an example of a typical day that 
your child will have at Whitmore during the lockdown. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This mixture of live lessons, webinars and self-study will provide pupils with a variety of learning opportunities  to 
ensure they are fully engaged. Pupils will be receiving their timetables in tutor time on Goggle Classroom by 
Wednesday next week. We will than start a phased introduction of the live lessons starting with Maths, English and 
Science. By Monday 18th January, we expect to have to whole process up and running. 
 
More information on how to access these lessons will be sent on Monday. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact the school reception. 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Innes Robinson 
Head of School 

Live  

Webinar (Video 
Lesson) 

Self-Study 

 Monday 

1 Maths 

2 French 

 Tutor time 

3 English  

4 Spanish 

5 Art 


